
 

 

Blessing All Hands on Deck and the Cheon Won Gung Donation campaigns 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
March 15, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community,  Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,  
 
It is less than a month now before the Entrance Ceremony to Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung. 
We do have our campaign intensified. We have the 4 week new membership challenge, Blessing All 
Hands on Deck campaign and the Cheon Won Gung Donation campaign.  
 
Let us offer greater devotion and involve ourselves more while making efforts to keep our hearts, mind, 
body and soul pure as we received the Special Grace from our True Parents.  
 
May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent be with you all. Let us keep praying for those who are 
sick and going through difficult times. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
Family Federation USA 
HSA-UWC – Seattle 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
dijanmuyongo@ yahoo,com 
7000 26th Ave NW Seattle WA 
www,familyfed,org 
 
 


